
The Alabama Department of TransportaƟon (ALDOT) is proposing access management along Vaughn Road at the 

intersecƟon of AL‐8 (US‐231/ Eastern Boulevard) in Montgomery, Alabama.  InformaƟon about the project is availa‐

ble to the public for review and comment. Your comments may be provided by US mail, email, or online as de‐

scribed below. Comments for the proposed project must be submiƩed by July 28, 2023. 

        Online and In‐Person  

        Public Involvement 

Access Management on Vaughn Road 

  In‐Person Public MeeƟng 

An informal meeƟng will be held: 

Tuesday, July 18, 2023 
5:00 PM to 7:00 PM 

New Life Church of God 
5600 Carriage Hills Drive 
Montgomery, AL 36116 

Anyone with a disability requiring special assistance, 

should contact the Region office at the 

above address or call (334) 353‐6897 at least two 

days in advance of the meeƟng. The 

meeƟng faciliƟes are wheelchair accessible. 

SUBMIT COMMENTS  TO: 

Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com  

Email:    vaughnroad‐access@dot.state.al.us  

Phone:  334‐353‐6018 (3‐minute limit) 

Mail Comments to: ALDOT – Southeast Region Office 

100 Capitol Commerce Blvd. 

Suite 210, Bldg. B 

Montgomery, AL 36117

Project DescripƟon 

ALDOT is proposing the modification of 
existing driveways, additional turn 

lanes onto Eastern Boulevard, and to 
improve traffic flow to accommodate  

not only current traffic but future traffic 
as well. 

Comments on the proposed project must to be submi ed by July 28, 2023. 

https://goo.gl/maps/cAec3urDYs8vFsBq8

